
 

 

 
Relevant Information 

Medellin, March, 2019 
 

 
Regarding the information disclosed by mass media about the insurance claim of 
the Ituango project, EPM clarifies: 
 
Within the scheme of risk transfer that the company has, and as it is natural in this 
type of infrastructure works, the Ituango project has an all-risk construction and 
assembly policy with an insured value of USD 2,500 million for material damages and 
of USD 628 million to cover the business-interruption of the first year of operation 
of each unit. 
 
Therefore, and as a consequence of the events of the contingency that occurred on 
April 28, 2018, EPM is advancing the claim before the insurers and reinsurers, to 
obtain the indemnity that may arise under the insurance contracts. 
 
This information has been disseminated through the reporting mechanism of 
relevant information and in different scenarios, such as meetings with investors and 
risk rating agencies, sessions of the Medellin Council, among others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


